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Objective: To provide awareness on Projects and Internships. 

The Department of Computer Science organized a Guest Lecture on “Significance of Projects 

and Internships” on 11th April 2022. Apart from learning the basics of their stream, Projects and 

Internships are one of the most important things in Computer Science that needs to be done 

seriously. Keeping this in view the guest lecture was organized. 

Mrs.P.Lakshmi, Managing Director, Vision Computers, Vijayawada acted as resource person. 

She shed light on projects available in various areas of study like Health Care, Natural Language 

Processing and Commercial Areas, where students can develop and design solutions using 

Machine Learning. She discussed how to gain relevant learning experience and apply 

knowledge to new situations and get themselves updated in current technologies to be 

successful in their career. 66 students from M.C.A and M.Sc.(Computer Science) Fourth 

Semester Students had attended the guest lecture. 

Outcome: Gained awareness on significance of Projects and Internships in the current scenario. 

Resource Person: Mrs.P.Lakshmi, Managing Director, Vision Computers, Vijayawada. 
Mobile: 8008169169    Email: visioncomputers.vjw2019@gmail.com 
 
Event Organizers: 1. A.Kavitha, Assistant Professor, Dept of Computer Science 
                                 2. K.Priya, Assistant Professor, Dept of Computer Science 
                                 3. Dr.T.S.Ravi Kiran, HOD,Dep 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


